
Members of the ENR committee.	

I am in support of  HB 1236. Its time for our license fees and application fees to be put towards projects in this state that
make a difference. With the game and fish using 919,612$ on testing, restrictions, and human dimensions. This funding
can be used in countless other areas. I ask for a DO PASS on HB1236 


